
 

8 September 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers  

Subject LAMDA Drama Club  

Are you interested in your child attending LAMDA Drama classes with Long Lane Theatre 
Company?  They happen either after school on Wednesdays (Y7/8) or Thursdays (Y9/10/11). 
These are the drama equivalent of musical instrument qualifications and higher grades award 
UCAS points which are used in University applications. 

Initially there are 20 places available for Y7 & 8, and 20 places for Y9, 10 & 11. If the Drama 
classes prove to be popular, we hope to be able to provide more places in the future.  The 
sQuid offer for the Autumn Term is now open, entitled Autumn Term LAMDA. It is priced at 
£120 for 10 x lessons, taking place after school between 3.15pm & 4.45pm.  

Your place in the class will be reserved by your payment on sQuid by the deadline of Friday 15th 
September 2023. 

Drama sessions will be timetabled on the following dates: 

Autumn term Y7 & Y8 / Y9,10,11:  

 
20th/21st September  *26th/28th September   4th/5th October 
11th/12th October  18th/19th October Half term 
1st/2nd November  8th/9th November 15th/16th November 
22nd/*21st November  29th/30th November 
*On Tuesdays that week because of Open Eve/INSET 

Thank you for encouraging your child to participate in Drama classes.  

Yours sincerely  

 
H Moore  
Subject Leader Drama and Performing Arts 
 
 


